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MHRS receives $285,000 grant for ‘Strong Families, Safe Communities’ program 
 
LEBANON, OH, August 15, 2019 – Mental Health Recovery Services of Warren & Clinton Counties 
(MHRS), the local board of mental health and addiction services, is pleased to announce that it has 
received a $285,000 grant from the Ohio Department of Mental Health & Addiction Services and the 
Ohio Department of Developmental Disabilities. The funding will be used for the “Strong Families, Safe 
Communities” initiative, which supports services to high risk, violent/aggressive children and youth with 
behavioral health issues. 

About MHRS 

Mental Health Recovery Services of Warren & Clinton Counties (MHRS) is the local board of mental 

health and addiction services for residents of Warren and Clinton Counties. MHRS plans, funds and 

monitors services and programs for residents with mental health and addiction issues. The board 

contracts with agencies to provide services and programs that help individuals, families and others 

affected by mental illness and addiction. For more information, visit the MHRS website at 

mhrsonline.org. 
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